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1.  Buckland PTA will be selling yearbooks for $15.00.  An order form went home with our 
students on Monday.  Yearbooks will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.  Send forms 
and money to Mrs. Williams. 
 
2.  The Spelling Bee will be in the gym on Friday, May 18.  Please note the times:         
  11:00 a.m.  3rd Grade         2:00 p.m.  2nd Grade        

11:30 a.m.  4th Grade               2:30 p.m.  5th Grade  
 
3. Kindergarten will present their program on Friday, May 25th at 9:30 in the gym.  Our 
students have been working very hard, hope you can make it to the play. 
 
4.  Monday, May 28th is a holiday for Gates County Schools.  Students will return to school 
on Tuesday, May 29th. 
 
5.  EOG testing will begin on Wednesday, May 30th.  It is important to make sure your child 
gets plenty of rest, be on time, and eat a good breakfast.  Below is the testing schedule: 
 May 30th  -  Math for Grades 3-5 
 May 31st  -  ELA for Grades 3-5 
 June 1st  -  Science for Grade 5 
 June 5th  -  Read to Achieve Test for Grade 3 
 
6.  The cafeteria will not accept checks for meals or snacks after May 18, 2018 and no 
further meals will be charged after that date.  At this time all money due on meal accounts 
should be paid.  For the remainder of the school year, please make sure that your child has 
cash for the cafeteria.  
  
Full Price: Breakfast $1.25 & Lunch $2.50      Reduced Price: Breakfast Free & Lunch  $0.40   
 
7.  Please note that all school debts (lunch money loans, office loans, media center books, 
textbooks, PTA fundraisers, returned checks, tuition, etc.) need to be paid in full before 
participating in: school trips and receiving report cards on the last day of school. 
 
8.  We still have school pictures for sale in the office until the end of the school year. 
   
9.  Awards Day for Grades 2nd – 5th will begin at 9:30 AM on Thursday, June 7th in the gym. 
Kindergarten & 1st Grade will be recognizing their students individually in their classrooms. 
 
10.  Buckland’s 5th Grade will present a Special Graduation Program on Friday, June 8th, at 
9:30 AM. 
 
11.  Summer vacation will begin for our students with an early release of 1:00 PM on Friday, 
June 8th. 
 
12.  It is important, during these last days of school, that our students closely follow the 
school and bus rules.  Behavior is very important right up until the last day.  School rules 
are still in place and misbehavior may result in not being able to participate in class trips 
and 5th Grade Graduation. 

 
 

 


